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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON THE TEACHING-TESTING CONNECTION 

 The Center for the Professional Advancement of Education (CPAE) will conduct 
the National Seminar-Workshop on the Teaching-Testing Connection with the theme 
“The Teaching-Testing Connection:  Enhancing the Quality of Learning” on September 
14-16, 2012 at the Executive Hall, RELC-NEAP, Palo, Leyte. 

 The Seminar-Workshop aims to: 

1. describe to the participants the relationship between teaching and 
testing, and learning; 

2. discuss the different types of tests, the main reasons for testing, and 
the ways tests can help maximize instructional effectiveness, 
particularly in the K to 12 Basic Education Curriculum; and 

3. facilitate the construction of the different types of tests that are 
relevant to the teaching and learning processes. 

The target participants to this activity are school administrators, supervisors, 
princip /school heads (SHs), coordinators and teachers from both public and private 
schools in all levels. 

For more information, interested individuals may contact: 

 The Center for the Professional Advancement of Educators 
 B8 L15 Fern St., Spring Heights II, Filinvest 
 Brgy. Bagong Silangan, Quezon City 
 Telephone No.:  (02) 352-7880 
 Mobile Phone Nos.:  0919-310-1698; 0917-339-8520; 0932-867-8825 
 E-mail Address:  cpaeph@yahoo.com 
 Facebook Page:  facebook.com/cpaeph 
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